
Term 3 : Week 8 beginning Monday 5 September 2022 

Dear parents and carers 

What a fantastic week we have had in supporting environmental issues and culminating in 
our dad’s big breakfast. It was great weather and seeing dads and their children talking, 
playing together with their dad and dad’s interacting with each other created an incredibly 
positive feel to the event. Thank you for Mrs Rozmeta for coordinating the event and every 
teacher who worked in some capacity to ensure the event was successful. I am very grateful 
to the teachers. 

Kinder Enrolment 2023 

Please make sure you have enrolled online as we are preparing for our Kindergarten 
Orientation sessions for Term 4. Dates have been emailed out to already enrolled parents. 
(Thursday 20 & 27 September 2023). We would love to see your child and parent/s attend 
these orientation as it provides you with a snapshot of school life, start date details for 2023 
and school information preparing parents and Kindergarten for 2023. 

Swim Scheme 

As Mr Lao and Mrs Matthews venture off each day with 60 students to Roselands pool there 
is growing confidence in the students of braving the water and developing in their swimming 
confidence. The 10 day program supports students in swim safety skills especially as we 
approach the Summer months. The program is half way and the students will achieve a 
swimming certificate at the end of the program. 

PSSA Season 3  

Coaches have chosen teams to represent Oatley PS and these students will be receiving a 
note stating the team they are representing and the cost for transport. The first day of 
competition begins Friday 9 September 2023. A code of conduct needs to be signed by 
parents on behalf of their child and also as parents as spectators.  

NAPLAN results  

All students in Year 3 & 5 will have received their NAPLAN results last Friday. They are in a 
sealed envelope given to your child. The results show your child, the school average and 
state average for comparative data to you as a parents. 

SAVE THE DATES 

Term 3 will finish on Friday 23 September 2022.  

Please remember Term 4 begins on Monday 10 October 2022. There is no staff professional 
learning day at the start of Term 4 as it now falls at the end of the term. 

GOT GAME returns on the first Monday and Thursday for Term 4. Students will be notified 
of their sports day. This program continues for 10 weeks for your child/ren. 

Stage 3 excursion to Canberra 

Wednesday 19 October to Friday 21 October 2022. 



Interrelate Stage 3 

Fridays 25 November, 2 November, 9 November 2022. 

Year 6 Farewell Monday 12 December 2022 in the school hall. 

Celebrating Success dates 

Tuesday 6 December 2022 (3-6) and Wednesday 7 December (K-2).2022. 

Guard of Honour for Year 6 Monday 19 Decembe4r which is also the last day of the 2022 
school year for students. 

Stage programs – Class parties 

Throughout the term stage teams will be organising their own incursions/excursions who will 
then inform parents. 

Regards 

Debbie Hunter 

Principal. 


